
Dear Editor, dear Wolfgang Kurtz, 

 

thank you very much for your notification and the congratulations! We have 
considered all the valuable technical corrections suggested by reviewer #2 in the 
final version of the manuscript. On top, in this final version the temporary links to 
the Rofental data could be removed since the original links to the GFZ data services 
portal now correctly lead to the data. This makes the paper of course much “nicer” 
as the preliminary version. 

 

Again thank you very much, 

 

Uli Strasser on behalf of the author team. 

 

 


